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The future of hearing aids and assisted listening devices are at stake. You may not be aware 
that there is an international policy to use 2.3Ghz to 2.4 GHz radio spectrum for provision for 
next mobile phone services. There is strong evidence to suggest that this will affect all 
hearing equipment as this radio frequencies are increasingly used by hearing impaired 
children within their hearing aids and assistive technology. 
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